
 

  

  

PRICE ANNOUNCEMENT – PORT 

CONGESTION SURCHARGE FOR TRADE 

FROM EUROPE, SCANDINAVIA, AND WEST 

MEDITERRANEAN TO WEST COAST 

CENTRAL AMERICA 

MSC PRICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

08/07/2024 

  

Dear Customer,  

Due to the congestion at Central American ports generating difficult conditions to operate, MSC 

will apply a Congestion Surcharge (CGS) for cargo from Europe, Scandinavia, and West 

Mediterranean to the ports of Acajutla (El Salvador), Caldera (Costa Rica), Corinto (Nicaragua) 

and Puerto Quetzal (Guatemala) on the West Coast of Central America, to maintain our services 

at the required level. 

As from 21 July 2024 (vessel proforma sailing date) until further notice, the CGS will be charged 

at EUR 1000/20’ and EUR 1500/40’ for all equipment types. 

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact: 

  

Best regards, 

MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company 

  

 

https://mscnetherlands.cmail19.com/t/d-l-edywdl-tdgduuiky-r/

